Date: 27 February 2023

To

The Board of Directors

MLL Mobility Private Limited (“the Company”)
Mahindra Towers, P K Kurne Chowk,

Worli, Mumbai — 400 018

Dear Directors,
Subject: Resignation as Non-Executive Director of the Company

I, Yogesh Patel hereby tender my resignation as Non-Executive Director from the Board of the
Company with effect from close of business hours on 1 March 2023, consequent to resignation of my
services with Mahindra Logistics Limited.

| take this opportunity to convey my sincere thanks to the Board of Directors and the management for
the support and assistance extended to me during my association with the Company.

Please acknowledge receipt of this resignation.

Thanking You
Best Regards,




